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Mobility Authority Crews Prepare for Possible Winter Weather 
 
(Austin, Texas) – In advance of anticipated freezing temperatures and precipitation in Central Texas, 

the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority is working with The Texas Department of 

Transportation to pre-treat Mobility Authority bridges and overpasses on 183A and the Manor 

Expressway (US 290 West) with a liquid de-icing agent, which has already been applied. 

 

Crews will monitor the weather conditions throughout the evening and deploy trucks to spread solid 

de-icing materials if we begin to get ice accumulation. The Mobility Authority reminds motorists to 

always use caution on slick and icy roads and when possible to wait until the weather improves before 

driving. 

### 

 

About the Mobility Authority 

The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority is a local, independent government agency created to 

improve the regional transportation system. Our mission is to implement innovative solutions that 

reduce congestion and create transportation choices that enhance quality of life and economic vitality. 

The Mobility Authority is the state’s first regional mobility authority, created in January 2003 to serve 

Travis and Williamson counties. The Mobility Authority currently operates the 183A toll road in 

Williamson County and is currently working to construct phase two of the US 290 East (Manor 

Expressway) project and construct new express lanes on MoPac (Loop 1). Learn more at 

www.mobilityauthority.com. 
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